
Bluffview School Board of Directors
Notice of Date Change

1.26.24

The BMS School Board meeting previously scheduled for February 15th, 2024 has been
postponed by one week.

It will now take place at 6:30 pm on Thursday, Feb 22, 2024. The meeting will be in the
Bluffview bandroom as usual.

The Bluffview Finance Committee will follow that change, meeting at 6:00 on 2/22/24 as well.

These changes will be reflected on the staff and website calendars that are managed by BMS
administration.


